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Winter Springs Boulevard speed limit changes to take effect June 19, 2023

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.-- Construction of various safety enhancements along Winter Springs Boulevard 
have been underway since May 3, 2023, and residents are advised to take note of upcoming speed limit 
changes as part of those improvements. 

Effective June 19, 2023, the speed limit along Winter Springs Boulevard will be reduced from 30 to 25 
miles per hour, spanning from Tuskawilla Road to the City limits. 

On March 13, the City Commission approved the reduction in the speed limit during  the regular 
commission meeting. 

The decision to lower the speed limit was made to ensure greater consistency in speed limits along the 
roadway. 

These changes coincide with the ongoing road resurfacing and safety enhancement project, which 
began on May 3, 2023. 

The comprehensive improvements include the installation of new asphalt, raised intersections, speed 
tables, and designated 7-foot bike lanes. 

This project, approved by the City Commission on February 27, is part of the City of Winter Springs 2023 
Capital Improvement plan. 

Funding for this initiative is provided through the one-cent local government infrastructure surtax. 

Sign up p to receive e-Alerts and traffic notifications by visiting the City of Winter Springs website 
or clicking here. 
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